
 

 

 
 
 

April 21, 2020 
Martin Grimnes 
Arcadia Alliance 
 
Dear Mr Grimnes, 
 
On behalf of the employee owners of ReVision Energy, I am happy to provide this 
letter of support to the consortium to develop an electrified carbon fiber passenger 
ferry in Maine’s midcoast.  ReVision Energy is a Maine based, employee owned 
certified B Corp and our mission is to help transition New England away from fossil 
fuel dependence and towards a clean, sustainable, equitable renewable energy 
future. Beneficial electrification, and specifically the electrification of transportation 
is an absolutely critical part of that clean energy transition here in Maine. 
 
Since 2003, ReVision has been active around the region in developing and building 
both clean energy and clean transportation infrastructure to help effectuate that 
transition. Though we have lots of work to do throughout the transportation sector, 
Maine has a unique opportunity to lead in the electrification of maritime industries 
and we are delighted to see Maine companies and Maine tradespeople rising to the 
challenge. 
 
An electrified, solar powered passenger ferry built for Isleboro could be a model for 
ferries throughout Maine and up and down the eastern seaboard and provide an 
amazing opportunity for the integration of Maine’s long shipbuilding tradition and 
our growing world class technology cluster in composites and advanced materials.  
 
ReVision Energy is excited to lend our support to this innovative project and we 
encourage ME-DOT and other State leaders to provide support to help do right be 
our island communities, while also launching a new, innovative industry here in 
Maine. We stand ready and eager to help in any way we can and wish your 
consortium the best of luck with the project. 
 
Best Regards, 
 

 
Fortunat Mueller 
Co Founder, President 
ReVision Energy Inc 
fortunat@revisionenergy.com  


